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NOTICE OF RECESSED OPEN MEETING 
(To be Held November 7, 2013, at 1:30 p.m.)


Re:	Workshop on Electric and Natural Gas Utilities’ Cybersecurity Policies and Practices, Docket U-131799

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS:

The Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) will hold a workshop regarding electric and natural gas utilities’ cybersecurity policies and practices at a recessed open public meeting on November 7, 2013.  This workshop is intended to review the activities of Commission staff on cybersecurity to date and develop ideas for shaping the Commission’s long-term cybersecurity efforts.  At the workshop, the Commission will solicit stakeholders’ input on:

· What cybersecurity information the Commission should collect or review on a regular basis, and at what intervals cybersecurity information should be collected;
· What constitutes a cybersecurity event worthy of Commission notification and what information should be collected or reviewed regarding such an event; and 
· What information should be presented when a utility requests rate recovery for cybersecurity expenses.
	
The Commission will not be presenting or discussing any confidential or sensitive security information at the meeting, and requests that no such information be discussed at the meeting.  The meeting will be held on November 7, 2013, beginning at 1:30 p.m., at the Commission’s headquarters, Room 206, Richard Hemstad Building, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W., Olympia, Washington.

Questions may be directed to Juliana Williams by email at jwilliam@utc.wa.gov or by calling (360) 664-1311.  When inquiring about the subject of this Notice, please refer to Docket U-131799.




STEVEN V. KING
Executive Director and Secretary
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